
 

Minerva Learning Trust Term Time Leave Request 

You may be aware that all school and Local Authorities have been issued with guidance from the government 

to restrict the amount of term time leave absence for students. Minerva Learning Trust has updated its 

attendance policy in line with these changes. 

The updated government guidance states that no school will grant any notification for leave 

during term time unless there are exceptional circumstances. Holidays taken during term time 

will therefore not be authorised. Any parent/carer planning to take their child on a holiday 

during term time, are asked to still complete the term time leave request form found overleaf.  

The policy allows the Local Authority to consider legal action in the case of any instance of unauthorised 

absence from school.  Section 444 of the 1996 Education Act states that all parents  have a legal obligation 

to ensure that their children attend school regulalry. Taking unauthorosed term time holidays and/or 

persistent absence may make parents/carers liable for a Penalty Notice (which is a fine). Details of the fines, 

which will be processesd by the relveant Local Authority, can be found below: 

 

 

 


